Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@ bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

Following a recent increase in sickness absence, please could | remind you that the school policy is for boys to remain
off school for 48 hours after the last episode of sickness. Boys should not return to school until they have fully

recovered.

S D Smallwood
Head Master
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